
St Peter’s School Newsletter: 1st July 2024

July

5th 2.45pm

9th 9.30am & 2pm

10th & 11th

12th

12th

15th

16th & 17th 6.30pm

18th

18th 5pm-7pm

Mulberry Class Assembly

iRock concert - those who attend will be invited directly by the iRock team

Y5 Bikeability

Vonunteers’ Coffee Morning (invitations sent out w/c 1st July)

School Reports send out to parents

Y1/2 Wilderness Project Trip

Y5/6 production (letter sent out previously)

‘Meet the Teacher’ - children spent the morning with their new teacher

Celebration / Open Evening

22nd 5.30-7.30pm

23rd 10.30am

23rd 12-1pm

Y6 Party Night! (details to follow)

Y6 Leavers’ Service at church

Parent Picnic 

23rd LAST DAY OF TERM

September

2nd

3rd

INSET

FIRST DAY OF TERM

Around the School

New Starters - Stay and Play3rd

Mulberry class have been reading the story
of The Rainbow Fish this week. Some of the
children did such lovely writing, they came
down to show us in Year 5 and 6! They have
also made these beautiful collages:

School dates
newly added items or any changes are highlighted in yellow

Years 3 and 4 have been continuing to learn
about Ancient Greece in their history topic.
Here is a lovely display of some of the
work completed by Holly class:

Year 1 and 2 spend a lot of time learning
poems and reciting them off-by-heart. Here
they have beautifully decorated some about
exploring the earth. These examples are by
Alba and Thomas:

As we are nearly at the end of the term, we
are busy tallying up the final fundraising
figures but also looking ahead to next
year. We want to make sure that we are
listening to parents when it comes to our
events, so we have put together a survey
about tuck. It will take fewer than 2
minutes to complete, and it will help us to
understand whether we need to change
anything, or if we should stick with what we
currently offer:
https://forms.gle/NTNbnG5nwPS9AsfMA 

We are putting together the timetable for
fundraising activities next year and have
some exciting new ideas. If you would like
to join the committee or share an idea with
us, then please get in touch by emailing us
at ptafosp@gmail.com or send us a
message via our website:
https://fospschool.co.uk/contact/

Finally, we understand that some people
can’t offer match funding through their
work for events we are organising, but they
can get match funding if they organise
their own fundraiser. We would love to help
to make this as easy as possible, whether
it is sorting sponsorship for a bike ride or
providing cakes for your own bake sale.
Any amount you raise or that your
company will match would be incredible - it
all adds up! 

Years 5 and 6 have been learning about
Coggeshall as part of their local history
topic. Year 5 went on a local walk to
complete some sketching of landmarks and
the children have been writing informative
and persuasive tourist leaflets. Here you
can see an example leaflet:

Parent Picnic
Tuesday 23rd July
We will be hosting our annual parent
picnic on the last day of term
(weather permitting!)

Bring your own packed lunch - NO
PRODUCTS CONTAINING NUTS  - and
any folding chairs or blankets that
you would like to sit on.

Gates will be open at 12pm for you
to head down to the school field
where the children will join you. We
ask all visitors to leave by 1pm,
when the gates will be locked.

mailto:ptafosp@gmail.com
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